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If you have any 
concerns or want to 
speak to South32 
you can contact us at 
worsleycommunity@
south32.net or contact 
South32 Boddington 
Bauxite Mine by phone 
on 1800 555 958.

Come and join the 
South32 Worsley 
Alumina team on our 
next monthly rehab tour 
on 25 September at our 
Boddington Bauxite 
Mine. 

COMMUNITY GRANT APPLICATIONS 
NOW OPEN
Do you know a local group doing great work?

Our Community Grants Program offers grants of up to 
$5,000 (GST exclusive) to support projects that benefit 
the Collie and surrounding communities.

www.south32.net/worsleycommunitygrants

WATER USAGE 
Water is a valuable, shared resource, and we are 
committed to managing it responsibly. In years of low 
rainfall and when our Refinery catchment lakes cannot 
supply the necessary water required for operations, we 
have an agreement with Harvey Water to purchase and 
import water from Wellington Dam. We began importing 
water on a month-by-month basis in July 2025 to ensure 
continued operations.

WE’RE PART OF THE COMMUNITY 
In June, our volunteers teamed up with the 
Leschenault Catchment Council to plant native 
seedlings along the Collie River foreshore at Soldier’s 
Park – helping restore local biodiversity. 

In July, we welcomed 20 UWA Chemical Engineering 
students for a three-day tour of South West resource 
sites. We hope to see them again – maybe even 
as future team members! In fact, over 70% of our 
employees live in Boddington, Collie or Greater 
Bunbury.

In August, we were proud to support the Clontarf 
Foundation Employment Forum, a key development 
event for Year 11 and Year 12 students to connect 
with industry partners and explore career pathways 
that align with their personal goals. We’re also excited 
to enter a new two year Social Investment agreement 
with the Clontarf Foundation, supporting young men 
at Newton Moore Senior High School, Collie Senior 
High School, and Narrogin Senior High School as they 
prepare for their futures.

South32 Worsley Alumina has proudly operated in the 
South-West and Peel regions for over 40 years — mining 
bauxite near Boddington, refining it into alumina near 
Collie, and exporting the alumina through Bunbury Port. 

Starting this month, we’ll be sharing regular updates 
to keep you informed about our operations and 
community activties. 


